

St. Mary's C of E Primary School



'With God All Things Are Possible.' Matthew 19:26

Dream, Believe, Achieve!

20th January 2020

Dear Parents

Pupils in <u>Blyton Class</u> will be swimming this Friday 24^{th} January 2020, and on 31^{st} January, 7^{th} , 14^{th} & 28^{th} February and 6^{th} March. In order to cover the cost of the pool, we have to ask for a voluntary contribution from you. The cost will be £7.20 for the six week period (£1.20 per session). Payment for these sessions should be made using the online ParentPay system.

Please ensure that children do not wear jewellery <u>or earrings</u> and that long hair is tied back, or a swimming cap is worn. Normal school uniform should be worn on swimming days and all children will need a coat or a raincoat.

This is part of the National Curriculum and children are expected to participate. If, however, your child is not well enough to take part, you will need to ask for a doctor's note.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Talbot

Blyton Class Teacher



Working in partnership with:



HTalbot